
From: Jonathan Glass  
Sent: Monday, August 19, 2024 4:07 PM 
To: PUC: Clerks Office <ClerksOffice@puc.nh.gov> 
Subject: Save Net Metering  

  

EXTERNAL: Do not open attachments or click on links unless you recognize and trust the 
sender. 

 

Dear Members of the PUC,  

  

We are urging you to approve the settlement that will preserve net metering in New 
Hampshire.   

  

Ten years ago when we built our new house in Cornish we included roof top solar.  The solar 
system has minimized our energy cost and net metering has allowed us to already pay for 
our solar system, in part, because we have gotten reasonable compensation for the 
electricity we return to the grid.    

  

Maintaining net metering will encourage other New Hampshire residents to install roof top 
solar and enjoy the economic benefits that solar generated electricity provides.  In 
addition, generation of clean electricity has other benefits including health benefits and 
will enable New Hampshire to continue to be an attractive place for families to settle in.   

  

Thank you, 

  

Jane and Jonathan 

  

Jane Crandell 

Jonathan Glass, MD, FACP 
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